
 

 

 

STAFF REPORT 

 

TO:  Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

 

FROM: Chief Rick Thomas  

 

DATE: June 14, 2018 

 

RE:  Pension Appointments 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The police pension board is required to have 2 of its members appointed by the 

Town Council. The board is requesting that Bill Herrington and Trey Purser be 

re-appointed to another term, ending December 31, 2019. 

 

The pension board also appointed Clay Ormsbee as at-large board member. We 

would like the Town Council to confirm his appointment as well.   

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Police Pension Board. 

 

 


